Bell Choir

Come join us for our first meeting on Tuesday, November 14.

Love to sing?! The Bell Choir is open to all SMS students who are interested in joining. Our purpose is to spread holiday cheer throughout our school and community and even go on a bell choir tour! We sing while playing mostly holiday carols on the hand bells. The bells are very easy to learn and lots of fun!

Meeting Days:
Tuesday mornings at
7:35am
November 14-December
19

Meeting Location:
Band Room

<u>Contact:</u>
Mrs. Malara
rmalara@somersschools.org